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November 8%, 2019

Vitti Labs continues its dedication to compliance and regulatory affairs.

Vitti Labs hires FDA regulators three times a year to complete mock audits for evaluation of current practices,
protocols and procedures. Also, to receive consulting on the climate of regulations and prepare for upcoming

changes. Vitti Labs just concluded their final inspection for 2019.

It is our commitment to be AATB (American Association of Tissue Banking) certified by the end of 2020 which is the
highest certification an FDA registered Tissue Bank can achieve for excellence, standards, safety, sterility, and
compliance. We know there are many manufacturers producing regenerative therapeutics and to show our
dedication to excellence, we constantly review our processes and procedures to ensure we not only have the best

products on the market but we do so with the utmost professionalism and culture of serving our clients.

Sincerely,

Regulatory Affairs Department, Vitti Labs



